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TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN 
 

 
November 17, 2020 
 
 
This technical service bulletin is to announce that The Harris Products Group has made a 
significant quality improvement to the Model 720 and 740 Series High Purity Specialty Gas 
Regulators.  Customers who purchase these models configured with an outlet diaphragm valve 
will now receive a ¼ -Turn High Purity Diaphragm Valve rather than the standard multi-turn 
valve with the knob (see figures 1 and 2 below).  This change represents no additional cost to 
our customers. 
 
The ¼- turn diaphragm valve offers a visual color-coded Open/Close indicator so that the user 
automatically knows what the condition of the outlet valve is.  Visual indication of the valve 
condition gives an added measure of safety for specialty gas and high purity gas systems.  
Harris is the first US Manufacturer to offer this as a standard feature for high purity regulators 
proving, once again, that we are leading the industry in quality, safety and innovation. 
 
This change has already been implemented and all regulators ordered as of this publication 
date will receive the upgraded valves. 
 
Please contact Technical Service at the Harris Products Group for additional information, or, if 
you have any questions regarding this change. 
 
 

                            
 
                 Fig. 1                                                                                  Fig. 2 
     Std. Diaphragm Valve                 Model 742 Regulator w/New ¼ Turn Valve 
 


